
December 15, 2015 Board of Supervisors Meeting 

At the December 15, 2015 Board of Supervisors meeting the Board of Supervisors received the Rumsey 

Bridge Final Feasibility Study and selected the replacement strategy.  The agenda item and attachments 

are located here 

The strategy selected by the Board of Supervisors is Alternative 3, a cast-in-place concrete box girder 

bridge, to be installed on a new alignment upstream of the existing bridge.  The existing bridge would be 

utilized during construction to provide access across the creek, and would be removed following 

construction.  Quincy Engineering and their consultants are proceeding with the environmental, 

historical, and archeological studies necessary to complete the environmental process for the 

project.  Caltrans is the lead agency for National Environmental Policy Act clearance needed for this 

federally funded project. 

http://yoloagenda.yolocounty.org:8085/agenda_publish.cfm?id=&mt=BOS&get_month=12&get_year=2015&dsp=agm&seq=4687&rev=0&ag=578&ln=44044&nseq=4461&nrev=0&pseq=4460&prev=0#ReturnTo44044

